IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

CVES DIST,
By R’(;.

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK
NO. 18-21

Wednesday, December 5, 2018

Please be advised that the United States District Court for the District
of Puerto Rico, and all its Divisions including the Probation Office, will remain

open to the public on Wednesday, December 5, 2018.

BY ORDER OF THE COURT.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 4" day of December, 2018.

FIRANCES RIOS DE MORAN, ESQ.

LERK OF COURT



